
Lagoon Day Bus Procedures 
 for Students, Staff and Parents 

 

A REMINDER TO ALL BUS PASSENGERS, DO NOT LEAVE ANY OF YOUR PERSONAL ITEMS ON THE BUS! 

 
1. Your driver may ask the chaperones to verify the condition of the bus before boarding students at the 

school, upon arrival at Lagoon and again when they return to the school.   
This is to make sure there is no one left on the bus and that all personal belongings have been 
collected. 
 
The driver may also remind everyone of the emergency procedures and rules for safety. 

 

2. As each bus is filled with students, and a chaperone is onboard, please allow that bus to depart for 
Lagoon. All buses do not need to wait and leave at the same time. 

 
3. Upon arrival, the Lagoon Security Team requests that students remain on the bus until they give Kathy 

Simmons and those assisting her permission to release the students from the bus.  All passengers need 
to pass under the roller coaster. 

 
4. Keep in mind, you will not be returning on the same bus at the end of the day. 
 
5. To facilitate a safe and orderly departure at 5:00 pm, all chaperones are requested to be in their 

assigned area of the parking lot by 4:45 pm. 
 
6. Kathy Simmons will facilitate a call, over Lagoon’s public address system, for all students to board the 

buses at 4:50 pm.  All individuals wishing to ride the bus back to their school will need to quickly 
proceed to their bus area.  All buses will be boarded and depart by 5:15 pm.  

 
Lagoon will close at 5:00 pm this year.   

 
7. When your bus is filled and a chaperone is onboard, Kathy Simmons and/or transportation employees 

will dismiss your bus to return to your school. 
 
8. All buses should be loaded and in route to their school by 5:15 pm. 
 
 

NOTE TO PARENTS:  When picking up students early for graduation or those not returning on the bus, 
you will need to pick up your student at the end of the sidewalk by the frontage road or by the main 
ticket booth. 

 
 

 


